
COVID-19:   
APRIL 27, 2021 

 

  
With the increasing number of COVID-19 cases in Nova 
Scotia and all regions reporting cases, we continue to do 
our part in minimizing the spread.  

 

Effective April 27th, in 
recognition of the indoor 
capacity limits we are lowering 
the allowable limit from five (5) 
to three (3) in branch and only 
one (1) at a time is allowed in 
the ATM room.  
 
We are all in this together. Stay safe!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


